
  

Christmas Around the World Silent Auction 

Tuesday, December 12, 2017 at 6:00 pm in  

Vernon Middle School Cafeteria 
 

Many items up for auction including gift certificates, fishing 

supplies, wreaths, gift baskets, hunting supplies  

and so much more! 
 

All proceeds from the auction will benefit our VMS children 

and families in need this season at Christmas Time. 
 

AVID students will display education posters about  

different holiday traditions around the world. 

 

Please come out and help support this wonderful opportunity  

to give back to our students! 


